
Kara Amann 

42 McBride Road

Mechanicville, NY 12118

March 11, 2024

Superintendent Swartz

900 Preddice Parkway

Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Superintendent Swartz,

   I am writing to submit my resignation from my position at Glendaal Elementary School within 

the Scotia-Glenville Central School District. This decision comes with bittersweet emotions, as 

my time at Glendaal has been filled with countless memories and invaluable experiences.

   I am grateful for the opportunity to have been a part of such a supportive community. 

Glendaal has truly been a second home to me, and the relationships I have formed with both 

colleagues and students have enriched my life beyond measure.

   However, I have come to the realization that I must prioritize my family's needs above all else. 

While leaving Glendaal is a deeply emotional decision, I know it is the right one for my family.

   I want to express my heartfelt thanks to you, Tom, and the entire district for your support and 

guidance throughout my time here. It has been an honor to be a Tartan, and I will carry the 

memories of my time in the district with me always. 

Sincerely,

Kara Amann


